AMASS

Attention, Memory and
Aging study at Stanford

HEALTHY OLDER ADULT
VOLUNTEERS WANTED!

WHAT: The Stanford Memory Lab is looking for healthy older adults to participate in a
study on attention and memory.

ELIGIBILITY: Healthy and between the ages of 65 and 80; right-handed; able to lie flat
for an MRI scan and hear without aid; no history of memory loss or neurological iliness;

no MRI-incompatible metal implants; normal or corrected-to-normal vision; and no color
blindness.

COMMITMENT: Participation will involve three separate visits:
Day 1: Cognitive testing (at Stanford)
Day 2: PET-MRI brain scan (at Stanford)
Day 3: EEG-fMRI brain scan (at Stanford)

COMPENSATION: Participants will be compensated $100 for the PET/MRI scan and
an additional $20/hour for the EEG/fMRI and behavioral testing.

INTERESTED? QUESTIONS? CONTACT US! Jen Park (research coordinator) at
memorylab@stanford.edu (650) 723-7343

*All tests are for research purposes only; results cannot be released for individual health diagnostics.*
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Visit our website!



